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The entry deadline for the Sussex Satellite Grand Prix has been extended.

Players will now have until December 29 to enter the event, which takes place on January 3 and 4.

The deadline has been extended because of the busy Christmas post period. Payment must be received by the
new closing date.

It is possible to email the entry form to rorytabletennis@hotmail.co.uk & to pay by online banking.

The details are:

Account Name: Horsham Spinners TTC
Account No: 19813082
Sort code: 601117
Your reference: first initial & surname
Bank: Natwest

The top seeds for the Men’s & Women’s Singles are currently Matt Ware & Karina LeFevre.
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